



5 October 2005

NGĀ WAI E RUA BUILDING CNR LOWE STREET & READS QUAY PO BOX 140, GISBORNE

TELEPHONE (06) 868-9035 FACSIMILE (06) 868-0207 E-Mail: mto.tairawhiti@tpk.govt.nz

Mrs Tarati Carrington 53 King Street **OPOTIKI**

Tena koe

Whakapaupakihi 5

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 18 September 2005.

The Maori Trustee believes the process undertaken on their part was correct and is not aware of the concerns raised by Mr Jim Campbell.

Matters raised by the Proprietors of Mangatu Blocks by letter dated 12 September 2005 and your concerns can be discussed further at the meeting to be held on the 28 October 2005.

Naku noa, nā

Rose Wharehinga

for Maori Trustee

cc Jim Campbell c/- Proprietors of Mangatu Blocks

Pene Brown John Hata